Dear users: 

There are two new forms in place for you to download and use - Expense Transfer Form and Budget Transfer Form, they can be accessed through My Portal, Banner Form Link after you signed in to the system. Teri Gerard, our Budget Analyst from De Anza College wants to remind us to recycle the outdated forms after 08/09 budget transfer completion.

The purchasing department will still accept the paper purchasing requisitions until July 15. After July 15, you will need to use Banner to submit your purchase requisitions and approve the repositions electronically.

Kathy Nguyen asked " ...we were told that because Banner carries such sensitive information of faculty/staff SS#, Students' information... so there are only a limited numbers of people can have Banner accesses from home".  Kathy is partially correct on this. Although Banner can be accessed from home for self service and Internet native access, the security granted for access is very tightly controlled. You will be granted for Self Service Banner access only after you completed the Banner Self Service training class.  Access to Banner is role and responsibility based, if you do not have the proper security credentials, you will not have access to the information that associated with that level of security. For access requests, please contact Hector Quinonez, District Controller (x6250) for further information.

If you still have not signed up for Self Service Banner training, please contact:

Kari Elliott, EIS Administrative Assistant at x 6917 to reserve your training space.
You need to attend Banner training before you can login to the Banner system.

For the past history of Banner Finance Go Live information, please go to:
http://www.fhda.edu/eis/eis_news

For Project EIS information, please go to:
http://www.fhda.edu/

Any questions, feel free to give us a call.
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